
Natalie Smith   |   Marine Consents Advisor
Pronouns: she/her/hers
M:     T: 

From:
To: Net Zero Teesside Project
Cc:
Subject: EN010103 - The Net Zero Teesside Project - Response to the Secretary of State"s Request for Information
Date: 24 March 2023 18:58:16

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Please see below The Crown Estate’s response to the Secretary of State’s consultation letter

dated 10th March 2023.
 
The Commissioners and the undertakers have been in discussions in connection with the provision
of the necessary Crown authority (pursuant to section 135 of the Planning Act 2008) in regard to
powers sought in relation to Crown Land and/or Crown rights consistent with the Book of
Reference at Deadline 12. The parties are close to reaching an agreed position and the
Commissioners expect to be in a position to issue a letter of consent shortly and comfortably in
advance of the deadline for the Secretary of State to issue a decision and so enable this to be
taken into account in the final Order (if made).
 
Kind regards,
Natalie Smith
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